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Bethel High School School Circular 19033 19/11/2019

Class Resumption on 20 November 2019

Dear Parents,

Please be informed that all classes will be resumed on 20 November 2019 (Wednesday). Students

are reminded to set out earlier and pay close attention to roads and traffic conditions.

The school will consider giving allowance to the affected students for lateness to school. Parents
are also reminded to notify the school if your child cannot attend classes due to unfavourable roads or traffic

conditions. On top of that, a parent letter should be submitted to the school on the next school day.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Chan Ka Fai
(Principal)




